
From:  

Sent: 13 August 2023 18:19 

To: Business Licence 

Subject: Objection for 114 Chamberayne road  

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Application : 114 Chanberlayne road 

 

 

 

 

 

I am writing to register my Objection for the application of 114 Chamberlayne road. 

 

I am concerned about potential noise disturbance to me and the neighbours close by 

particulary at night I am concern to about noise from late departure which could add to loud 

and antisocial behavour in the surrounding area And the level of noise at the front and back 

of the premisses when the team deal with rubbish and glass at unsocial hours outside of 

openning hours I noticed a new ground floor extension has been build without seeking a 

planning permission where back in 2018 application has been refused I do see this as the 

quiter end of kensal rise Village and are worried about the impact on our amenity rights. 

 

Many thanks for your help 

 

Yours sincerely 

 




